
alicelia warren
I am encouraged that the legislature passed the Pollution Prevention for our Future Act last year. I
appreciate that the Dept. of Ecology will evaluate all consumer products that expose the public to
the 5 toxic chemicals named in the law.

I urge that the draft put forward by Ecology include other toxic product besides the 5 being
addressed.Thank you for protecting consumers from toxic chemicals that persist in the
environment forever.
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